
Item E. - Reports, Correspondence and Guests

Item E.2.  Receive presentation from Ehlers and Associates regarding the Pay 2025 School 
District Property Tax Levy -  Jodi Zesbaugh and Matt Hammer will be present to review the 
proposed Pay 2025 School District Property Tax Levy with the School Board.  This is a 
presentation only with no action to be taken at this time.  Jodi and Matt will present the levy and 
the intricacies surrounding (the levy) and will be available to take questions from the Board if 
needed.  Page 30 of the MDE Levy Data Report has been included in the packet (Board book) 
in advance of the meeting for the Board’s review.  Along with that, information from Ehlers (Jodi 
and Matt) has also been included in this month’s packet.   Again, no action from the Board will 
be needed at this meeting.  Final action on the proposed school district levy will take place in 
December. 

Item E.3. Approve Resolution of Forms A and B from the Minnesota State High School League 
(MSHSL).  Each year, the MSHSL provides local school districts with the opportunity to access 
endowment funds from the MSHSL Foundation.  The League, when asked by local school 
districts, distributes proceeds from the interest earned from the (MSHSL) Foundation to offset 
activity program costs.  As you can see, LPGE will be using these dollars to purchase “Med 
Kits” for the various activity buses as well as offsetting transportation costs for our students to 
attend the leadership conferences hosted by the MSHSL.  Again, the request of these dollars 
(from the MSHSL Foundation) needs an annual resolution from the School Board and I would 
recommend the Board’s approval.


